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Meet the ECIG’s Leadership Committee!

This month, the Early Career Interest Group’s (ECIG) leadership committee
is highlighting committee members Heather Juzwa, William Skinner, and
Andrew Whitley.

Are you an Early Career member who would like to be highlighted as the
“Early Career Member of the Month”? If so, please complete the brief online
survey found here.

https://jascoinc.com/products/spectroscopy/ftir-microscopes/
https://jascoinc.com/products/spectroscopy/ftir-microscopes/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfC6u0iMxoYzhE_iRp3re-IvQYEgBu2PPf8E2IM4Nc8gs7EA/viewform


Contributed by Anthony Stender, Early Career Interest Group

Student Innovation Shines at the 2025 May Conference

The 67th Annual May Conference was held again on 21 May 2025 at John
Carroll University sponsored by the Society for Applied Spectroscopy
Cleveland Section along with the Microscopy Society of Northeast Ohio
(MSNO). The successful conference included a keynote by Cheri Hampton,

https://sciencesolutions.wiley.com/?utm_medium=editorial&utm_source=various_opps&utm_campaign=WSS_SAS_FY26_campaign&utm_content=Sponsorship_content_June_2025%20
https://sciencesolutions.wiley.com/?utm_medium=editorial&utm_source=various_opps&utm_campaign=WSS_SAS_FY26_campaign&utm_content=Sponsorship_content_June_2025%20


Air Force Research Laboratory, speaking on “From Inner Space to Outer
Space: A Journey in Electron Microscopy Applications.” One of the most
important aspects of the conference is encouraging and supporting students
to present their work. The following students won various awards.

Student Oral Presentation Winners

Student Poster Winners
 
Biological Sciences

Physical Sciences

Ernest B. Yeager Award

As part of the conference program, the Northeast Ohio Science &
Engineering Fair showcased student research excellence, with the following
students earning various awards.



 
John Bell Memorial Award, SAS

MSNO

Regional Science Day, MSNO

Contributed by Coleen A. McFarland

Join the Newsletter Team!
The Society for Applied Spectroscopy (SAS) Newsletter committee is seeking
dedicated volunteers to join our team to help create the monthly SAS
newsletter.
 
What's in it for you?

Connect with fellow SAS enthusiasts: Build valuable relationships
within the Society.
Make a meaningful impact: Contribute to a vital resource for the entire
SAS community.
Gain valuable skills: Develop your writing, editing, and communication
abilities.
Commitment: A modest time commitment of a few hours per month is
all that's required.

No experience needed! We welcome individuals from all backgrounds and
skill levels. If interested, please contact Konnor Jones at
konnorkjones@gmail.com to learn more and get involved.
 
Contributed by Konnor Jones, SAS Newsletter Editor

mailto:konnorkjones@gmail.com

